
Greetings Elementary Students!  

 

Welcome to the Pandemic Moments Project! 

 

We are gathering experiences from the Mount Prospect community to preserve 

memories of this historic time in our Village, and we’d love to include the 

thoughts and anecdotal adventures from resident children. 

 

If you’d like to participate, please fill out the attached graphic. Feel free to  

answer the questions with words or drawings. It can be done independently or 

with help from an older sibling or adult. 

 

By submitting a copy of your project, you (and your parents) agree it may be  

displayed publicly by the Society and placed in the Pandemic Moments archive. 
 

We’re always making history here in Mount Prospect! 



Student Thoughts about the COVID-19 Pandemic 

What will you 

always  

remember 

about the 

Pandemic? 

 

Did you learn any 

new skills or  

explore any new 

hobbies during 

the Pandemic? If 

so, what? 

 

Tell Something 

Good About This 

Time What are you looking  

forward to doing when this 

is over? 

What was your 

favorite place 

to get take 

out from when 

restaurants 

were closed 

for dining in? 

 

Did you  

participate in any 

online activities 

or camps? 

 

Yes   No 

Where and what 

was the program? 

What was the 

best part? 

 

 

First Name (optional): 

 

Age: 

What did you like about  

remote learning? 

What did you dislike 

about remote learning? 

What did you miss the most when 

everyone was quarantined at the 

beginning of the Pandemic? 



Use this space to draw a picture or to write anything else you want to share about your thoughts or feelings about the 

COVID19 Pandemic. 


